
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Circular 47, 2024 - 25 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                   February 17, 2025 

 

➢ Wednesday, February 19, 2025, will be a half-day for the entire school                 

due to an institutional staff meeting for important matters. The school                   

will disperse at 11:50 AM. Students are encouraged to use the afternoon             

to begin preparing for their final exams once they reach home. 
 

➢ Additionally, February 22nd and March 1st will be study holidays                            

for the students. 
 

➢ Students who have cleared their fees are issued their hall tickets today.              

Please ensure the hall tickets are kept safe, as they will be required on the       

exam days. 
 

➢ Final Exam Timetable is uploaded in the website.  
 

➢ Parents are requested to be firm with their children and ensure                                 

that they dedicate time to reading and revision in preparation for the                     

final exams. 
 

                                           

        Brother Sanil Tharayil 
        Principal  
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